
 

                                         

What have Year 5 been learning about this half term? 

Over the last two weeks, we have been learning all about the human lifecycle and puberty. 

Children have been taught about the changes that our bodies go through as we grow up and 

how both animals and plants reproduce. 

In English, we have written our own diary entries about our experience discovering a new 

planet in space. Our writing has been out of this world! 

In Maths, we have been revisiting written methods for addition, subtraction, multiplication 

and division to help us solve multi-step problems. 

Week 6 Highlight! 

 This week, Year 5 took part in 

their very own Ukulele concert. 

They played classics such as; 

Mango Walk,  Step Back Baby, 

My dog has fleas and When the 

saints go marching in.  

 

Library Visit 

This week, Dereham library 
came to visit us and remind 
us about the  summer read-

ing challenge, ‘Mischief Mak-
ers’. Can you read 6 books in 

6 weeks?! Make sure you 
check it  out! 

 

The circus comes to  
Dereham Church of England Junior Academy! 

 
Last week, the circus arrived at Dereham Church of 
England Junior Academy and taught us some neat 

tricks! 

Each class was able to take part in a circus workshop, 
where children were taught how to spin plates, use 

diablos and juggle scarves. 

It was great fun and some of the children  were even 
lucky enough to take part in the actual circus show! 

Recommended Read! 
How Matthew Syed used 

growth mindset to       
become an Olympian.  
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